
 

A Call to SC Catholics to Pray the Rosary on Oct 17 at 7pm 

We have a chance to make SC a safe harbor for unborn children, but we need 
everyone praying the rosary!  October 17 at 7p.m. has been designated in our 
state as a special hour to pray the Rosary, for the intention of passing a strong 
pro-life version of H. 5399, to be considered October 18 by the S.C. Senate.  Please 
pray––in church, at an abortion facility, or at home––at that hour!  It is also vital 
that everyone call their state Senator and urge him or her to go to Columbia on 
October 18 and vote to recede and thereby send H. 5399 to the Governor’s desk 
for his signature. 

To answer the call from Our Lady of the Rosary, 
the Family Life Office invites all SC Catholics to 

pray the Rosary specifically on  

October 17th at 7pm, 

With the intention that the SC Senate  

will vote to “recede” H5399 and 

 protect preborn humans 

 in our great State of South Carolina. 

View a Fact Sheet on Abortion and Women’s Health 

 


